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January 22, 2024 

 

Ms. Lauren Middleton-Pratt, Director     Via Electronic Delivery  

Planning Department, City of Austin 

Street-Jones Building 

1000 East 11th Street, Suite 200 

Austin, Texas 78702 

 

Re:   1911 Willow Creek (C14-2023-0047) – Planning Commission Postponement – 

Postponement request for the 10.12-acre lot at 1911 Willow Creek Drive in Austin, 

Travis County, Texas (the “Property”) 
 

Dear Ms. Middleton-Pratt, 

 

As representatives of the owner of the Property, we respectfully request a postponement 

for the rezoning application titled 1911 Willow Creek, City of Austin case number  C14-2023-0047.  

The case is currently scheduled for a public hearing at the meeting of the Planning Commission for 

January 23, 2024.  The requested date-certain postponement is to February 13, 2024. 

 

This postponement is being requested to provide additional time for communication with 

the residential tenants. This is the applicant’s first postponement request. 

 

Please let me know if you or your team members require additional information or have 

any questions. Thank you for your time and attention to this project.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Amanda Swor 

aswor@drennergroup.com  

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Joi Harden, Planning Department (via electronic delivery) 

 Jonathan Tomko, Planning Department (via electronic delivery) 

 


